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Term 1 Week 4  — 18 February 2021 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

Cyber Bullying Parent 

Information Session 

On the 24th February the 

Windsor Police Youth Liaison 

Officer will be visiting Cattai PS 

and talking with our students on 

the importance of cyber safety 

as part of our Physical Development and 

Health unit. At 5pm there will be the opportunity 

for parents to attend a parent information 

session around cyber safety and the laws 

around cyber safety. I strongly urge that 

anyone who can make this session attend as 

the best way to help protect our children from 

the potential risks of cyber safety is to the have 

the knowledge needed to support them in safe 

screen time practices.   

Parent Assemblies 

Unfortunately we will need to begin the year 

with our Parent Assemblies remaining virtual for 

now. Unless there are any major 

announcements over the next week, assume 

that all parent assemblies will be recorded and 

posted to google classroom in the same 

manner in which we did last year.  

Promotional Photo Shoot  

Thank you to Anthony from MSP Photography 

for staging the promotional photo shoot at 

Cattai PS on the 5th February. The students took 

part in a promotional photo shoot with the 

intention of using these photos to update our 

enrolment package and kindy transition 

information sessions. As always the students 

enjoyed the process and we now have a 

bunch of photos that celebrate the amazing 

family culture we have at Cattai PS.  

Homework 

All Teachers sent home and/or posted homework 

last Friday the 12th February. Although each class 

will slightly modify what homework is set each 

week, you should see some consistency around 

how we are posting Numeracy. These activities 

are tailored to each individual student’s level 

based on their end of year Visible Learning 

assessments. If your child is finding the activities 

either too easy or too hard let us know and both 

myself and the Cattai Teachers are happy to 

support in whatever way we can.  

My top 3 tips to help with homework.  

• Have a dedicated space to do homework at 

home away from noises and other distractions. 

• Plan a set time each day/week to complete 

homework to help establish a routine. 

Preferably when they are at their most rested.  

• If it is becoming too stressful (for either you or 

your child) then leave it and come back to it 

at another time.  

Take care 

Robert Hawkes 

Principal 

Cattai Public School 

Email: robert.william.hawkes@det.nsw.edu.au 
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TERM 1 CALENDAR 

Wk Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

W1 

Jan 

25 26 

Australia Day 

27 

Staff Development Day  

28 

Staff Development Day  

29 

Year 1-6 Students First 
Day  
 

Kindergarten Best Start 
Assessments  

W2 

Feb 

1 2 3 

Cupcake Day 

4 

Small Schools 
swimming carnival  

5 

MSP Photo Shoot 

W3 

Feb 

8 

 

9  

Sweet Heart Day 

 

Scripture Starts  

10 11 

Leadership Camp 

12 

Leadership Camp 

W4 

Feb 

15 

Parent Teacher 
Interviews 

16 

Parent Teacher 
Interviews 

17 

Parent Teacher 
Interviews 

18 

Parent Teacher 
Interviews 

19 

Parent Teacher 
Interviews  

W5 

Feb 

22 23 24 

Cyber Safety Talks 

25 

P&C meeting 

26 

Parent Assembly (C3) 

W6 
Mar 

 

1 2 3 

Zone Swimming 
Carnival 
 

Cupcake Day 

4 5 

 

W7 

Mar  

8 9 10 11 12 

Golden Ridge Farm 
Excursion 

W8 

Mar 

15 

Learning With Leaders: 
(Yr6) Oakville  

16 17 

Sydney West 
Swimming Carnival  
 

MMVWaC Connecting 
to Culture 

18 19 

SRC  

 

W9 

Mar 

 

22 

Learning With Leaders:  

(Yr6) South Maroota  

23 24 

Learning With Leaders: 
Early Learning Centre 

25 

Fun Run Cross-Country 

 

P&C 

26 

Parent Assembly (C2) 

W10 

Mar/
Apr 

 

29 

Learning With Leaders:  

(Yr6) Maraylya  

30 31 

Learning With Leaders:  

Milestones  

1 

Easter Hunt / Parade 

2  

Good Friday 
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Cattai Public School   

Weekly Events 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

During 

Class 

Fitness: Fun Run 

Training 

Scripture 

Library  

School Banking 

No Trash Tuesday 

H.S.I.E  

Fitness: Fun Run 

Training 

Buddies C1 & C3 

Sport: Basketball 

 

At  

Lunch 

Ice block day 

BMX 

 

SRC Meetings Odd 

Weeks 

Library Even Weeks 

“Cattai Croppers” 

Gardening Club 
Dance 

Ice block day 

Board Games 

 

 

“Quote of the Fortnight” 



 

Cattai Public School   

Spotlight on C2  
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C2’s Adventures  

At Cattai Public School 2021 

Say hello to C2! 

Elsie L - I like reading books in our rainforest 

reading corner.  

Lucas - I love our new reading corner.  

Chloe S - I love the setup of our classroom 

because it is a rainforest.  And we have our own 

reading tree corner.  

Will B -  My favourite thing in C2 is maths.  We do 

fun activities.  

Shelby - My favourite thing to do in C2 is Art and 

Craft because it is fun.  

Dylan - My favourite thing about C2 is that we 

have a lovely teacher.  
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PRESIDENT:        Yana Dennis-Smither  Tel: 0413 323 752  

VICE PRESIDENT:   Karen Brand    Tel: 0438 299 371 

TREASURER:     Lisa Dunn              Tel: 0412 250 369  

SECRETARY:    Kim Smith    Tel: 0419 435 022  

HOT LUNCH CO-ORD:  Rebecca Lehrer   Tel: 0430 022 820 

UNIFORMS:     Lisa Williams   Tel: 0412 381 633 

BOOKCLUB:     Anne Atkins    Tel: 0432 539 589  

DOLLARMITES:    Linda Hughes   Tel: 4575 0626 or 0407 406 493 

CORRESPOND’E SEC:   Lisa Dunn    Tel:  0412 250 369  

PUBLICITY OFFICER:  Jen Walden    Tel: 4573 6111 

GRANTS CO-ORD:   Lisa Williams   Tel: 0412 381 633 

CATTAI CATCH CO-ORD:  Michael Dunn        Tel: 0419 774 277  

 IMPORTANT DATES / REMINDERS 

 
Cake Day: Wednesday 3rd March — Carrigan, Davis, Dennis-Smither 

& Wilson 

 

Next P&C:  25th February —7:00pm in the office 

 

Hot Lunch: Reminder to return hot lunch orders by 19th February  


